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Notice of RERB Hearing
21 October 2024
To all interested Parties:

Please be notified that the Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) hearing of
the applications for registration, certification, reactivation, correction of entries or
change of name, change of address, transfer, recapture and other types of
applications filed with the Post from 01 July 2024 to 30 September 2024, is
rescheduled from 21 October 2024 to 25 October 2024 at 1:00 p.m. at the
conference room of the Philippine Embassy in Abu Dhabi, UAE.

The List of Applicants subject to the RERB Hearing on 250ctober 2024 is attached
to this notice.
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